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Art Düsseldorf Postpones Its Fourth Edition Until 2021 
 
As a result of the COVID 19 pandemic and its unprecedented global impact, Art Düsseldorf is 
postponing its fourth edition until 2021, the exact date will be communicated on September 1, 2020. 
The application deadline for galleries and exhibitors will therefore be suspended until then. 
 
"A realistic estimate of the best possible time for the next edition of Art Düsseldorf is only possible after the 
summer break due to the current planning uncertainty. In concrete terms, two dates would be conceivable 
for us: Spring or autumn 2021. The decision will be made in consultation with our exhibitors, collectors and 
partners in September 2020. Which date is the more suitable will depend on the further development of the 
pandemic. We hope that all our exhibitors, friends and partners will overcome the crisis well and, above all, 
in good health". 
Walter Gehlen, Director of Art Düsseldorf and Managing Director of art fair International GmbH, 
organiser of the fair 
 
 
Please find further information at: www.art-dus.de 
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